
 

 

2025  
ENROLMENT PROCEDURES 
 
 
Please visit our website: www.pakuranga.school.nz/enrolments to complete an enrolment application. Please contact 
our College Reception on 09 534 7159 or via email: info@pakuranga.school.nz if you would like to collect a printed copy 
of the enrolment pack. 
 
In-Zone enrolments close on Friday 23 August 2024. Online enrolments must be submitted by the end of the day on 
Friday 23 August 2024. Paper based enrolment forms must arrive at Reception by 4pm on 23 August 2024. 
 
Out-of-Zone enrolments close on Wednesday 4 September 2024. Online enrolments must be submitted by the end of 
the day on 4 September 2024. Hard copies must arrive at Reception by 4:00pm on 4 September 2024. 
 
If required, a ballot will take place on Wednesday 11 September 2024. 
There will be NO places offered for Out-of-Zone Year 10-13 enrolments for 2025.  
 

Enrolment Scheme - Home Zone  
Commencing at the coast, travel east along the centre of A Tai Road and along the centre of Pigeon Mountain Road 
(Compass Point Way included) as far as Himalaya Drive (included).  Head east along the northern boundary of Pigeon 
Mountain to Gills Road.  Continue along Gills Road before heading south east along Bleakhouse Road (excluded).  Turn 
south along Ridge Road (53, 60 and above included) and continue south along Botany Road. Head west along the centre 
of Ti Rakau Drive until meeting the Ti Rakau Culvert, head north west along the creek to join Pakuranga Road, head 
south west along Pakuranga Road until Johns Lane (267 included), then along the centre of Pakuranga Road until St 
Kentigern College.  Head west along the northern boundary of St Kentigern College before heading north along the coast 
to the starting point. 
 
Students living outside the Defined Home Zone  
If available, the following students may be accepted, with places offered in the following order of priority: 
 

First Priority Will be given to students who have been accepted for enrolment in the Pegasus Unit, a special 
programme run by the school and approved by the Secretary for Education. 

Second Priority Will be given to siblings of current students. 
Third Priority Will be given to siblings of former students.  
Fourth Priority Will be given to any applicant who is a child of a former student of the school. 
Fifth Priority Will be given to any applicant who is a child of an employee or board member of the Pakuranga 

College Board. 
Sixth Priority Will be given to all other applicants. 

 
If there are more applicants in the second, third, fourth, fifth and sixth priority groups than there are places available, 
selection within the priority group will be by a ballot. 
 
 
 
 
 

O P E N    M O R N I N G 
Saturday 3 August 2024 

9:00am - 12 Noon 
 
Parents of prospective students and their families, and members of the public, are warmly invited to visit our 
school on Open Morning to experience our students in action, view displays and meet staff and students. 
 
Billy Merchant 
Principal 
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